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MATAWA FIRST NATIONS MANAGEMENT MAKE SUBSTANTIAL INVESTMENT 
TOWARDS THE PURCHASE OF A NEW SHELTER HOUSE VAN 

 
THUNDER BAY, ON:  Matawa First Nations Management (MFNM) will be hosting a news conference 
to announce a substantial investment towards the purchase of a new Thunder Bay Shelter House 
Street Outreach Services van.  
 
David Paul Achneepineskum, MFNM CEO will be on hand to provide comments on the substantial 
investment made. He will be joined by Michelle Jordan, Thunder Bay Shelter House Executive 
Director.   
 
Members of the media are cordially invited to attend. 
 
Date:    Wednesday, May 23, 2018  
Location:   Shelter House, 420 George Street, Thunder Bay, Ontario  
Time:   10:00 a.m.  
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For more information, please contact Carol Audet, Communications Manager – Matawa First Nations at (807) 632-
9663 or by email at caudet@matawa.on.ca or Vivian Ann Martin, Executive Assistant – Matawa First Nations at (807) 627-
2861.  
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